
Important Notification: Changes to Rent 

Control Regulations 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear [Tenant/Resident Name], 

We are writing to inform you about the recent changes to rent control regulations that will affect 

your tenancy at [Property Address]. These changes have been enacted by [Governing 

Body/Authority] and will take effect on [Effective Date]. 

Summary of Changes: 

• Increased rent cap from [Old Percentage]% to [New Percentage]% 

• New regulations regarding rent increases, with stipulations on when increases can occur 

• Changes to tenant protections concerning evictions and lease renewals 

We encourage all tenants to review the full set of regulations, which can be accessed at [Link to 

Regulations] or through [Location where tenants can access the information]. 

If you have any questions regarding these changes, please do not hesitate to contact us at 

[Contact Information]. We are committed to ensuring that all tenants are well-informed and 

supported during this transition. 

Thank you for your attention to this important matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title/Position] 

[Company/Organization Name] 

[Contact Information] 


